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From: Jean Carlin 

Sent: 21 July 2023 17:02

To: Richmond Local Plan

Subject: Teddington Station Area Plans

To whom it may concern  

 

The plan to build Six Storey buildings 

in the area would change the  

character of Teddington forever. 

 

It's a great place to live please leave  

the area as it is now. 

It would be a big mistake we do not 

need tall buildings. 

 

Please listen to the people. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Jean Carlin 
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